
Last month, the children were very 
busy getting ready for St. Patrick’s Day 
by creating shamrocks, suncatchers, 
marble paintings and pots of gold. We 
also talked about different types of 
weather. It was a perfect couple of 
weeks to focus on weather, as we 
have had such a mix of conditions!  
During our weather study, we created 
sunny day art, stormy art and even 
some windsocks for our windy days!

In April, our class will focus on 
gardening, birds, signs of spring, and 
Easter! Students will continue to 
enhance their fine motor skills by 
creating artwork inspired by spring, 
and by making muffins for our event 
on April 25th.

If you have any questions or 
concerns, please don’t hesitate to 
reach out by email at  
tcate@lakelandslittlelearners.com or 
by phone at 262-723-8391.

Please continue to send a warm coat, hat, 
mittens, and an extra pair of clothes for their 
cubby. We are going outside once or twice a 
day, weather permitting. It is warming up, but 
it is still chilly outside. Thank you! 

PARENT CONNECTION
Take your child for a sensory walk. You can even 
do one in your own backyard. This is a great large 
motor exercise to get everyone moving, as well as 
discussing the five senses and how we use them. 
See if they can close their eyes and identify the 
sounds they hear or put an item in their hand and 
see if they can tell you what it is. 

Mar 31st-Apr 3rd – “Week of the Young Child”
Monday, Mar 31st – Mismatch Day
Tuesday, Apr 1st – Team Day
Wednesday, Apr 2nd – Pajama Day
Thursday, Apr 3rd – Silly Sock Day

April 7th - Original Works fundraiser orders due

April 9th & 10th - Spring Pictures 

April 25th- Muffins in the Morning (Two’s & 3K)

Lakeland’s Little Learners
2.75 Room
Ms. Tiffany

mailto:tcate@lakelandslittlelearners.com

